
Headteacher’s Message 

On Tuesday afternoon, Mrs Bell took some Y3 and Y4 children to a 

dodgeball competition. The children were excellent representatives 

of the school and finished in fourth place. Well done! 

Yesterday, Y5 went to UCLAN as part of their science to enrich their 

learning on the solar system. The children had an excellent time.  

Finally, we have had our whole school dance festival today in school 

organised by South Ribble.  Each class has had an allocated time to 

take part and had a great time.  

Have a good weekend.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore     

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: peace 

Dates for your Diary 

 

26.11.24—Y3 Ribchester 

Museum visit 

04.12.24– YR 5 Advent 

Worship 

05.12.24– YR 6 Visit to 

Lancashire Museum 

06.12.24– Tea with Santa 

after school , information 

on See- Saw to book a  

ticket 

11.12.24—EYFS Nativity 

Performances (10am and 

2pm) 

12.12.24—KS1 Nativity 

Performances (10am and 

2pm) 

16.12.24—Carol service at 

St Mary’s Church @ 6pm 

17.12.24– Christmas Lunch 

(details to follow) 
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PTFA News 

Keep an eye out for details of more events this half term. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that a discovery of more than 6000         

ancient Maya structures, including a city of pyramids, has been named in Valeriana. Hidden by 

jungle canopy in the Mexican state of Campeche, the city was discovered by chance. A student 

at Tulane University in the US, found the city with the help of Lidar, a light detection technology, 

that uses lasers to map landscapes. The children considered the question: “Why is discovery    

important?’’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last page of this newsletter. 

 

 

      Reflection Time 

‘My God sent his angel, and he shut the mouths of the lions. They have not hurt me, because I was 
found innocent in his sight.’     

                                                                           Daniel 6:22                                          

This week in our worship, we talked about finding peace in God. We heard the story of Daniel and the Lion’s 
Den from the Old Testament. Even though, Daniel knew that continuing to follow God meant that he would 
face the lions, he continued to pray. Daniel found peace and trust in God and the lions didn’t harm him.  
God is with us in every situation, no matter how tough it may seem. Peace and calm can always be found 
through God.                                                                               

                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our class attendance figures this week are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to YR 2 this week!!! 

 

 

 

EYFS 94.8% 

YR 1 97.1% 

YR 2 99.4% 

YR 3 95.3% 

YR 4 98.7% 

YR 5 98.8% 

YR 6  99% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 








